
 
 

Vortex Marine Construction Awarded US Army Corps of 
Engineers Contract for Dredging Projects within the 
South Atlantic Division 
June 9, 2011 

Vortex Marine Construction has been awarded a $500M/5-year Multiple Award Task 
Order Contract (MATOC) contract by the US Army Corps of Engineers Jacksonville, 
Florida District for dredging projects within the boundaries of the South Atlantic Division 
(North Carolina, South Carolina, Georgia, Florida, Alabama, and Mississippi). 

Please see the announcement on Air-Attack, Military Aviation News & Media here. 

Please contact Don Dolly at ddolly@vortex-sfb.com or 510-261-2400 for further 
information. 

http://bit.ly/1fjjImg



